
ICR HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION
MEETING 

2004

The ICR Homeowners Association met Sunday, March 21, 2004 in the Anasazi Air
Force Hangar.

After a brief demonstration and discussion of the security camera recently installed, the
Meeting was called to order at 2:20 PM by Archie Hanson, President.  Present from the
Board were Archie Hanson, Jane Dillard and Steve Glass. Property owners attending
were Burdette/Sweezey, L. Desist, S. Glass,.L. Hanson, M. Hanson, K. Kristin, S. & A.
Lange, W. & S. Lowe, L. Renshaw and P. & J. Stone.

President Hanson explained the use and lease of the Hangar by Skip Lange and the
possibilities of future uses of the structure by archaeological groups.

The financial status of the Association was reviewed with a breakdown of income and
expenses. The majority of the dues goes into road maintenance: grading, snow
removal, etc. The south end of Road 22.7 has been re-engineered and built up to
eliminate major mud problems, all of this at considerable expense.

As soon as the knapweed is controlled, the BLM will begin fire mitigation on the Canyon
of the Ancients National Monument.

Stephen Glass was introduced as the Resident Archaeologist. He will work with property
owners on research design and data recovery methods in the event that owners want to
excavate their sites.

A brief discussion on various topics followed. The Meeting was adjourned at 2:55 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Jane W. Dillard, Secretary
ICR Homeowners Assoc.
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